
McKownville Improvement Association

Public Meeting


Thursday, November 21, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.

Hampton Inn, 1442 Western Avenue


At our last meeting of the year, Town Supervisor Peter Barber will speak on a number of topics, 
including highlights of the 2025 Town Budget, first responder investments (EMS, Fire, Police), 
improvements to sidewalks and parks, next steps in the Comprehensive Plan Update, and trees in 
common alleyways. We will then hear from UAlbany Director of Community Relations Luke Rumsey 
about upcoming activities and developments on campus.  Our last speaker of the evening will be new 
Guilderland Public Library Director Peter Petruski, who will introduce himself and update us on 
programs and events at the library.  We hope you are able to join us!


When scheduled, the dates of our spring 2025 meetings will be announced on our website at 
https://mckownville.org


Other news:

Comprehensive Plan Update:  The Comprehensive Plan Update Committee has completed its work 
and on October 29, the final draft of their document was referred to the Town Board for its 
consideration.  In compliance with State law, a public hearing will be scheduled and take place within 90 
days of that date.  The document, along with other information about the committee’s work, may be 
found here: https://www.townofguilderland.org/399/Comprehensive-Plan-Update


MIA website: New information is often added to our website, including recent additions to the Local 
History page. To browse, here is the link: https://mckownville.org/MIAhistory.html [or see the list on the 
site map page https://mckownville.org/MIA-sitemap.html#McKhistory]


Subscribing to our email list: If you don't yet subscribe to our email list but would like to receive 
occasional updates from us, please go to the webpage https://mckownville.org/
MIAallsubunsub.html (or use the link to this form on the Meetings page of the website) and 
submit your request.  Be sure also to respond to the confirmation email message; if this does not 
appear in your inbox soon after making your request, please check your spam/junk folder.
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